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E. Suleymanova attended international event in Moldova
Bilateral agreement was signed between the Ombudsman Institutions of Azerbaijan and Moldova

Recently, international conference entitled “The UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities: Reality and Perspectives for Persons with Limited Capacities” was held in Kisinew, Moldova. The conference was attended by the Parliament Ombudsmen of Moldova, the Commissioners for Human Rights of Moscow, Saratov and Sverdlovsk oblasts of the Russian Federation, the representatives of Ombudsman Institutions of Slovenia, Poland, Romania, Greece and France, experts on human rights as well as the representatives of civil society. 
The Commissioner for Human Rights of the Republic of Azerbaijan also attended the event.  She made a presentation on “The Activity of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman in Protection of the Rights of Persons with limited Capacities: Best Practice”. It was noted Azerbaijani Ombudsman pays close attention to protection of the rights of persons with disabilities, made a number of proposals and recommendations for improvement of their living conditions; moreover, specialized advisor of the Commissioner for protection of the rights of persons with disabilities is functioning. 
The activity, as well as proposals of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman regarding the protection of the rights of persons with disabilities, was appreciated by the participants. 
It should be noted bilateral agreement on protection of human rights was signed between the Ombudspersons of Azerbaijan and Moldova. The aim of the agreement is to provide prompt information on violation of the rights of State Parties in other country, and to assist in their restoration within their authorities. 
Later on the conference participants met with the Speaker of the Parliament, chief of Constitutional Court of the Republic of Moldova. 
The conference participants also visited Republic Denture-Orthopedic Rehabilitation Center. 
E. Suleymanova met with the chief of the Congress of Azerbaijanis living in Moldova and the representatives of the Azerbaijani Diaspora. 
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